
My name is Moira Petaia, and I am the Intake Coordinator at Eden Hospice of Whatcom County. I 
recently was able to meet with the Health Professions and Graduate School Advisors at WWU, Anna 
Tognazzini and Erika Wiescher, to discuss Eden Hospice volunteer opportunities, the structure of their 
students’ programs, and how this opportunity may pertain to their students. I was directed to Health & 
Human Development as another potential volunteer pool. I would be more than willing to send our 
volunteer literature your way and/or set up a meeting to further discuss the details. 
  
If you are interested, I am available by email and phone form 8am – 5pm Monday – Friday. 
  
Thank you, 
Moira Petaia she/her | Hospice Intake Coordinator 
Eden Home Health & Hospice  
316 E McLeod Rd., Ste. 101, Bellingham, WA 98226 
Office 360-734-5410 | Fax 360-816-1652 
Hospice Office 360-966-8593 | Fax 360-966-8926 
  
“Hospice is not about dying, it's about living the fullest life possible, all the way to the end.” 
  

 
 


